
IMPORTED BEEF & MEXICAN BEEF METHODOLOGY NOTICE

Urner Barry regularly solicits feedback from stakeholders to ensure that our coverage reflects current trading conditions and practices. 
To improve market transparency and to provide stakeholders meaningful information, Urner Barry is requesting feedback on the 
following proposed changes to its Mexican beef reporting methodologies: 

1. The addition of a weekly quotation to reflect market and transactional data for Mexican-produced 80% boneless beef FOB 
Laredo USA. This quote would be released on the Monday closing market report and include data from the week prior.  

Proposed changes are shown in the table below. New quotes are indicated in bold: 
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Stakeholders can comment on the proposed changes during a comment period which will take place from June 13-27, 2022.

Comments will be published on our market reporting methodology page at www.urnerbarry.com/Markets/Methodologies

For more information, please email Bill Smith at bsmith@urnerbarry.com or Russ Whitman at rwhitman@urnerbarry.com.  
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